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Appendix 1 
 
ADDENDUM: COVID-19 

The information that follow is a temporary amendment to the Initial Teacher Training (ITT) 
Policy to take into account the short term changes that need to be in place during the  
Covid-19 pandemic 2020. It takes into account the school risk assessment and DFE guidance 
for the wider opening of secondary schools from 1st September 2020. 

 Trainees will stay with their mentor for tutor time experience to reduce contacts around 
the school. 

 Trainees may conduct both placements within the same school so could be at 
Woodbrook Vale for the whole academic year. 

 ITT providers are managing the time trainees are in external training, following their 
own risk assessments to reduce the number of contacts for trainees. 

 Trainees have been provided with the Wider Opening of Schools Policy. 

 Some mentor meetings may have to be conducted virtually. 

 Trainees should follow school guidance for remote learning as required. 

 

 

 


